
:m r ®dI G:t tt í ir t r 5 ít Y 
mCFRrtmcnt uf ~curo,sur!Jer!l 

lto![nl 11 ídorín: Nazpítnl 

tnontrenl 

September 15th 1930. 

Senor Don Pio del Rio-Hortega, 
Plaz4 de las S~lesas, 8, 
MADRID, Spain. 

Dear Don Pi o, 

I was so sorry to get your letter frum New 
York seying that you would not be able to come 2nd see 
us here in Montreal. 

We had been looking forward to your visit and 
I have been 'Nondering fer somettme wha t harl happened to 
you . 1 can understand that inas~uch as you had te go to 
Havana to give the lectures , it W8S considerably out of 
your way to come to Montreal. 

We hope that sorne other time you 'ViII be able 
to visit us here, for we have long wanted to return the 
hospitality ~hich you were so kind as to give uso 

1 am returning the beautiful photogra)hs of 
oliogodendreglia to you. I have been bold enough to steal 
five of them, marked #3 , #29 , #59 , # 7 and #47. I have 
frarred these and hung them on the 'lIall in our l 2.boratory 
and under i t 1 have put-

Ol iogodendroglia 

Photographed by the unequaled artist in silver technic, 

Pio del Rio-Hortega. 

Yours sincerely, 

NGP/MD 


